
To whom it may concern: 
 
RE: a request for delegation status at a possible PPM to be held at the April 25th meeting of 
the CPSC. 
 
At the last meeting of the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee it was shared by staff that 
the civic administration plans to submit their recommendation regarding licensing of stores 
that sell animals at the April 25th meeting of CPSC.  
 
If staff does submit their recommendation on this matter of a bylaw change regarding retail 
sale of various species of animals kept as pets, resulting in a PPM being held on that date, 
please provide me delegation status for that date. 
 
I will be speaking on behalf of a local, grassroots advocacy group that I lead, called FOCA - 
Friends of Captive Animals. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vicki Van Linden 
431 Ridgewood Crescent 
London, ON, N6J 3H2 
 


